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Farewell Year 6, 2021 
This week we farewell our lovely Year 6 students. In 2021 they all enjoyed being in 
a small class where there was great friendship and respect for one another. This 
group has always been special in the way they have shown compassion for others.  
At last week’s Year 6 dinner, students shared their favourite memory of their time 
at Canobolas which was a lovely walk down memory lane for everyone. This year 
we have also reached the end of the sibling-line of several families and so we say 
goodbye to the following; the Boppings, Campbells, Caulfields, Halls, Lanes, 
Lenehans, Merrells and Ringhofs. We thank you for your involvement over the 
years and we cherish our long association. We wish the very best for you all. We 
know that all of these students have so much to offer the world and we look 
forward to watching their journey. Best Wishes! 
ICAS Assessments  
Congratulations to these students who took part in the ICAS Writing assessment  
last term. Well done! Certificates for all ICAS entrants were with book certificates. 
Writing  

Merit – Isobel   
Credit – Charlie O’B, Alexander and Beatrix  
Distinction – Honor   
Mr Carrigan finishing up this week 
Mr Carrigan has decided to hang up his teaching boots at the end of this year. Many 
of our students have benefited from his maths expertise in the classroom and have 
enjoyed the many fun games of sport in the playground. Early arrivers will miss 
being able to play on the oval in the mornings. Mr Carrigan is well-known for his 
energetic and enthusiastic lessons and we will miss him very much! 
Swimming 2022 
The OSSA swimming carnival happens early in the year. Over the holidays it would 
be a great idea to practice those strokes over 50m while you are at the pool. We 
will ask students in the first week which events they would like to compete in. In 
addition, we are looking into swimming lessons in the new year for students in our 
current Year 2 and anyone else who cannot swim 50m.  
New classroom delivered today! 
It is a relief that Year 6 2022 will have a classroom next year. It arrived today! Yay! 
I would like to acknowledge and thank everyone in our school community who 
has helped us get through another upset year. Once again we have had to work 
together, yet apart, to bring about the best outcomes for our students.  
Have a safe and very well-deserved break and we look forward to seeing 
everyone in the new year. 
Many thanks, Meg 
 
 
 
 
 

                                              
 

 
                                                                                                               
 

Calendar  
December   
   

 

16th Last day, 2021   
 

February - 2022 
   

1st First Day 2022 for all 
students  

18th      OSSA Swimming 
             Carnival  

March -2022  
 
25th     OSSA Green 

Athletics Carnival         
 
 

Many thanks for all of 
the lovely comments 

on yesterday’s 
Seesaw posts. We all 
loved seeing them. 
Our hope is that we 

all get to connect 
properly for 

Presentation Day in 
2022 
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Best Wishes, Year 6 
We wish you all the best for 2022 
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